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FLORENCE DMV CLOSED TODAY

Blythewood, S.C. -  August 25, 2014 - The South Carolina Department of Motor 
Vehicles office in Florence will close today at 12:00 p.m. for repairs to the electrical 
system.

DMV notified Duke Energy about the problem this morning. They are working to 
resolve the issue, but estimate it will take approximately five hours.

DMV apologizes for the inconvenience this temporary closing may cause customers. 
Several employees from the Florence office will transfer to nearby offices for the 
remainder of the day. DMV recommends customers in the area seek services at these 
offices:

•  Marion DMV, located at 2757 East Highway 76 in Mullins,
•  Darlington DMV, located at 2200 East Bobo Newsome Highway in Hartsville,
•  Dillon DMV, located at 1705 Highway 301 S., and
•  Lake City DMV located 728 S. Ron McNair Blvd.
Please visit the agency website at www.scdmvonline.com for more information and 

online transactions.
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